
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 	 Date 
Yes 11 No 	 5/29/85 

To:(Rrxml  John Tasker 

 

From: (76)  Mark K. Achen 

 

  

Finance Director 	City Manager 

Re: Sewer Rates  

I spoke with the manager of the Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
yesterday regarding the Big J Camper Court (letter attached). 
The manager indicates Larry Clever prepared an adjusted rate 
for this account. 

I vaguely remember some discussion we had regarding this. 
I also recollect discussions of other commercial account 
adjustments and our decision to hold until the ARIX study 
and recommendations were available. 

What is the current status of the ARIX recommendations? I 
do not think we can continue to delay remedying this issue. 
Please let me know as soon as possible where we stand and 
what our next step should be. 

MKA: jc 

c.c. Bob Evers 
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